
 

 

 

Head of Academy: Louise Taylor 

6th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Y4 Leeds United Stadium Tour 

 
 
We are excited to announce that Year 4 have been specially selected to take part in a Healthy Schools project 
with the Leeds United Foundation. The project will be a weekly series of fun lessons with the foundation staff 
which will begin on Monday 13th November 2023.  
 
 
The project will end on Monday the 11th December 2023 when all pupils will go to the Leeds United football 
ground to take part in a stadium tour. This visit will take place during the school day however we will return 
slightly later at 3:30 p.m.  
 
 
I know the pupils are extremely excited about this opportunity. Please sign and return the slip to Mr Crowther 
to give permission for your child to take part on the stadium visit.  
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L.Taylor  
 
 

 
 

Y4 Leeds United Stadium Tour 
 

I give permission for _________________________________ to attend the Y4 Leeds United Stadium Tour on 

Monday 11th December 2023. I understand my child will return slightly later at 3:30 p.m.  

 

 

Signed: _______________________________    Date: ____________ 


